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The Consumer Product Safety Commission (CPSC) announced a voluntary recall of infant onesies 

and rompers that are manufactured by Holtrop & McIndoo, dba Kiwi Industries. The recall followed 

two incident reports the manufacturer received. Although no injuries have been reported, the CPSC 

cautions that the snaps on the apparel can detach and pose choking hazards to infants. See the 

CPSC’s recall on its website here.

People interested in learning more about our firm's legal services, including medical malpractice in Washington, D.C., 
Maryland and Virginia, may ask questions or send us information about a particular case by phone or email. There is no 
charge for contacting us regarding your inquiry. A malpractice attorney will respond within 24 hours.
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